by oI5 Foirpp

February 8, 1943.

Metropolitan Museum of Art
Eth Avenue at 8lst Street
Hew York, H.Y.

Dear Dr. Bull:

Dr. Ceorge Steindorff has written
to me with reference to his Coptic Grammar which
18 under consideration for re-issue by his Board
of Trustees. ‘

I should be glad to guote a price
for the printing of this work through my Glueck-
stasdt printing plant which has remained undamaged
by the war and which has handled Dr. Steindorff's8
publicstions before. My plant has all necessary
type faces at its disposal and prices are certain-
ly more attractive in comparison with prices asked
in this country for the same type of work.

I1f you went to give me an opportuni-
ty to check part of the menuscript for an estimate
kindly contact me at your convenience.

w5 féry ain¢ersly yours,

. d. J. Mugustin

Jsazns



